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September 30, 2024 

To: Ms. Angela Calvillo 
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors 
City and County of San Francisco 
401 Van Ness, Room 308 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

1650 Mission Street, 
Suite 312, San Francisco, 
CA 94103 
www.sfdec.org 

Re: Grant agreement amendment with WuYee Children's Services for the provision to 
provide the City's implementation of the San Francisco Citywide plan for Early Care and 
Education 

Enclosed for the Board of Supervisors' consideration and approval, please find a 
resolution, which will authorize extending the grant term by 12 months for a term of July 1, 
2024 through June 30, 2025; increasing the agreement amount through June 30, 2025, by 
$71,917,278 for an amount of $216,467,950. 

The purpose of this grant agreement is to continue providing the City's implementation of 
the San Francisco Citywide plan for Early Care and Education. This grant will continue 
providing Early Care and Education integrated Services to ensure school readiness for all 
birth-to-5 children living in San Francisco. 

Previously, the Board of Supervisors' approved the original grant because the amount 
exceeded $10 million, and now Board of Supervisors' approval is required again because 
the proposed amendment seeks to increase the contract amount by more than $500k. 

Attached please find a copy of the proposed resolution. Please calendar this item for the 
earliest meeting possible, as this is a time sensitive matter. Please notify Ingrid Mezquita 
(415-437-4649 or ingrid .mezquita@sfgov.org), with the date of introduction and reach out 
with any further information. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

d X. Mezquita 
epartment Head 
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